Sent via USPS -Twitter
January 18, 2017

Honorable Gov. Nikki R. Haley
State of South Carolina

Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Re: Nomination to the Post of
United States Ambassador to the United Nations

Good Morning Gov. Haley:

Thank you for volunteering to lead this nation as our Ambassador to the United Nations. We
wish you well with your nomination hearing and approval to follow.

My name is Gene T. Spanos; I am a United States Marine Vietham combat veteran and Retired
First Lieutenant with the Rosemont Department of Public Safety (Police/FF/Marine).

I wanted to weigh in here today before you go before the select committee to ask that you
include in your opening statement that you will 1). Support a renewed effort to continue the
USA funding for the United Nations, and 2). Seeking the renewed support of those countries;
Vietnam, Laos, Cambodia, North Korea, Russia, China and now Cuba (The Cuban Interrogation
wartime teams used in Vietnam to interrogate and at time murdered our U.S. captured
prisoners of war) to locate, recover, identify and return our missing in action,

Sadly, many of our U.S. missing remain just that ...abandoned in place in unmarked graves in
and around the may wartime POW camps and cemeteries,

We have confirmed from two sources inside Vietnam alone that none of these former wartime
POW campsites/cemeteries have been visited. As shared with us...” Gene it takes only special
permission from the Vietnam officials to enter those areas in the north ™.

In closing, once again we, the many veterans that I have spoken with ...do support your
nomination.

and the best to your family.
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